
DISTANCE LEARNING COMMITTEE 

      MINUTES for April 27, 2004 

Members Attending 
X Barry Andrews X Dwight Ayle X Terri Beam, co-chair X Sarah Daum 
 Mark Fernandez  Michelle Grimes-Hillman X Sheryl Hullings X Tom McFarland 

X Kerry Stern, co-chair  Gina Tjaden  Glenn Vice X Jill Wilkerson 
       Rahul Kumar, student 

 
 

ITEM DISCUSSION/COMMENTS OUTCOME 
Membership and 
Function Issues 

The committee recommends that the two 
management positions and webmaster appointee 
not be eliminated.  The committee agrees with the 
change in classified membership.  In addition, the 
Coordinator of the OLSC should be added as a 
resource position. 
 

Information only. 

Relocation of OLSC Kerry Stern announced that the OLSC will be 
moving to the soon-to-be-vacated ESL 
administration area on the 2nd floor of the LTC 
(south side), next to the Learning Lab. The move 
will probably occur in early August. 
 

Information only. 

CMS Vendor Visits Terri Beam announced that Course Management 


	X
	ITEM
	Next Meeting: Tuesday, August 24, 2004 at 12:30 – 2:00 p.m.  (location TBA) 



